
• We’re	studying	how	parents	use	music
with	their	infants	and	children

• We	are	recruiting	the	parents	of	children
(all	ages)	with	Angelman Syndrome

• The	survey	takes	about	45	minutes	to
complete,	and	you’ll	get	a	$10	gift	card	as
a	thank-you	gift!

Participate in a survey study with 
researchers at Harvard University!

To participate, visit [https://harvard.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_2b3g9UrTj8py37n] 
If you have any questions, you can reach us at 
musicstudy@g.harvard.edu or (617) 495-3503

For	every	10	people	who	complete	the	
survey,	we’ll	make	a	$100	donation	to	the	

Angelman Syndrome Foundation!


